
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

September 4, 2019 

For more information, contact:  
Cindy Mumby 
Director of Governmental & Community Relations 
410-340-5376
camumby@harfordcountymd.gov

Pleasantville Road Bridge in Baldwin to Close September 16 for 3-Month Repair Project 

BEL AIR, Md., (Sept. 4, 2019) - Pleasantville Road Bridge in Baldwin will be closed for repairs for 

approximately three months beginning on or about Monday, September 16, 2019. The bridge is 

located over Little Gunpowder Falls on the Harford/Baltimore county line, two miles south of MD 

Route 152.  Emergency vehicles will not have access to the bridge. Please make other 

arrangements if you travel on this roadway.  

This project is being managed by the Baltimore County Department of Public Works, but repair 

costs are being equally shared between Baltimore and Harford counties.  Questions about this 

closure may be directed to the Harford County Department of Public Works at 410-638-3509 

ext. 1392.  

An online map of this and other planned county road closures is on the county website at 

http://www.harfordcountymd.gov/1164/Road-Reports. 
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